
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AIA 5B2

E-mail: ghayes@ne.wfoundlandpower,com

2014-06-17

Mr. Gerard Hayes
Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenmount Road
P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6

Dear Sir:

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - the Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply
Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System -- Extension of
Filing of Requests for Information PUB-NP-135 to PUB-NP-169

This is further to Hydro's request of June 16, 2014 for an extension for the filing of responses
to the requests for information. Please be advised that the Board has granted Hydro's request
and has also extended the filing date for Newfoundland Power to file its responses to RFI's
PUB-NP-135 to PUB-NP-169 to 3:00pm, Friday, June 27, 2014.

To move the process forward the Board asks that Newfoundland Power submit any responses
which may be available in advance of this date as soon as they are completed.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jgylnn@pub.nl.ca or telephone, (709) 726-6781.
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